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To our customers 

 

 

 

                  24. february 2020 

        
Your request for conformity of SIKO GmbH products in accordance with the "California Prop. 65"  
 
Dear Sir or Madam, 

the “Proposition 65” helps to protect the drinking water sources in California from being contaminated with 
approximately 1000 chemicals and requires businesses to inform people in California about exposures to 
“Proposition 65” Substances. 
 
As a manufacturer of mechanical and electronic distance and angle measurement systems we are not a 
typical distributor of consumer products. Therefore, our products do not fall within the scope of this regulation 
 

Please understand that that we cannot complete special questionnaires due to the increasing number of 
inquiries. However, we hope that this letter contains your desired information and thank you for your trust and 
good cooperation. 
 
Kind regards 
 
SIKO GmbH 
 
 
 
Hanspeter Thoma 
Head of Design Department 


